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The Honorable Lloyd Bentsen
United States Senator
961 Federal Building
Austin, Texas 78701

Dear Senator Bentsen:

Secretary Skinner asked me to thank you and respond to your letter
of support for Federal funding for the Pedro Niabes Chapter of the
American G.I. Forum, the founder of which is your constituent,
Hector P. Garcia. Dr. Garcia wrote directly to the Department of
Transportation to request Federal fundingfor his specialized
transportation service for disabled veterans in the Rio Grande
Valley. I have enclosed a copy of my response to him for your
information.

I appreciate your sharing your interest in this matter and I hope
this information is helpful.

Sincerely,

6<--' . L->44-7-BU<

Brian W. Clyiner<

UEnclosure

CC: Washington Office


